26th February 1975

Mrs. Margesret Guido,
3 Brock Street,
Bath BA1 2LN,.

U.;{.

Dear Mrs.Guido,

I have not thanked you for your letter
of January 30th last concerning the beads, I am
very glad that you are interested in the material
from Aksum and I propose shortly to send a
selection of the beads or colour photographs
thereof for your use.

You mention many little local factories

turning out their own repertoire. Is this
demonstrable or merely an assumption ?

Yours sincerely,

HeNsChittick
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